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Mobile Phones Parental/Guardian Permission 

 

 

Mobile phones should only brought into school for safety reasons – for those 

who travel to school unaccompanied - and we therefore request your support 

in this matter. 

 

No mobiles are to be allowed in school unless a permission slip is 

completed. The mobile must then be stored in the school office. It is kept 

there at the owner’s risk. 

 

 

Please complete the form below and return it to the office. 

 

Name of Pupil ................................ Class ..............................................  

 

Make of Phone ............................... Model ............................................  

 

Telephone Number of Phone…………………………………………… 

 

Reason ...........................................  ......................................................  

 

.......................................................  ......................................................  

 

Parent’s Signature…………………………….. Date………………….. 

 

Parent’s Name………………………………… 

 
All details will be held securely in line with GDPR guidance. 

 

 

 

 

 


